
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CITY OF SOLVANG 
BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 

 
 

NOTICE OF  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
 

The Board of Architectural Review Meeting scheduled for February 13, 2020 at 
6:00 P.M. has been cancelled.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 12, 
2020 at 6:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the Solvang Municipal Center, 1644 
Oak Street, Solvang, California. 
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